


The Youth in Construction initiative is an
industry initiative of the SA Forum of Civil
Engineering Contractors (SAFCEC), the SA
Institution of Civil Engineering (SAICE), the
Master Builders Association North (MBA North),
and Consulting Engineers South Africa (CESA)
in support of engineering and construcion skills

required to budget, procure, instruct, maintain
and operate infrastructure. It is focused on

the importance of the construction industry
as a national asset and the critical link to skills
development, infrastructure creation and
service delivery.




